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China Industrial Association of Power Sources

Notice of postponement about

the 14t China International Battery Fair

Dear exhibitors, partners, buyers and friends:

The 14" China International Battery Fair (CIBF2020), organized by China Industrial Association of
Power Sources, was originally planned to be held in Shenzhen Convention & Exhibition Center from May
25 to 27, 2020.

The novel coronavirus is spreading all around the world. In order to protect the health and life safety of
exhibitors, visitors and partners, and ensure the exhibition results of exhibitors at home and abroad, we
solemnly announced that "the 14 China International Battery Fair (CIBF2020) will be postponed. As the
schedule of Shenzhen Convention & Exhibition Center is full in 2020, CIBF2020 will be held in Shenzhen
Convention & Exhibition Center between March and May 2021 (the specific date is under negotiation), and
the exhibition venue, booth number and area of exhibitors will remain unchanged.

Since the epidemic outbroke, we have paid close attention to the situation of the epidemic, and kept
close communication with exhibitors, partners and relevant departments. We fully considered the needs of
exhibitors and buyers, and made the above decision of the postponement. We apologize for the
inconvenience caused by the delay of the exhibition!

Thank you for your understanding and support as always. We are confident to present a professional
exhibition in next year.
In the near future, we will release the detailed arrangements after the postponement!

For more information please call: 022-23959049
Lu Hui 13622009937, luhui@ciaps.org.cn
Liu Yihan 18202665861, liuyihan@ciaps.org.cn
Wang Xichen 13752438090, wangxichen@ciaps.org.cn
Website: www.cibf.org.cn
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